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- The Good Medicine Program staff members and school personal are adjusting the Student Support 
teams to fit each school.    
 

- The Youth Mental Health First Aid trainings occurred on December 10-11, 2016, which offered the two 
$25 gift cards to the community participants. The next schedule training will be January 24-25, 2016.  
 

- The Good Medicine Program staff and five school counselors will instruct the Question Pursue Refer 
(QPR) suicide prevention trainings once a month to school staff and community members that are 
interested, starting in January 2017.  
 

- We continually have four Bachelor Social Work practicum students and they are actively involved in 
creating and facilitating groups with supervision. We may be taking a few more students on as they are 
looking for practicum placement.  
 

- The GMP staff members are continuing to work with students, families, and on creating identified 
groups and gathering referrals for students.  
 

- The Good Medicine Program Director is continuing to get buy in for the Noble Referral System. The 
roll out date will be in February 2017.  

 

 


